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How to book:  
To apply for a place on this activity please visit our website at: 
http://www.cpd.norfolk.gov.uk/sdms/ 
 
Carol Burgess   Children’s Services 
Norfolk Advisory Service 
Professional Development Centre 
Woodside Road   Norwich, NR7 9QL 
 
Telephone: 01603 307777 Fax: 01603 438273 
Email: carol.burgess@norfolk.gov.uk 

Advanced Skills Teachers Termly Training Meetings for LA 
Funded ASTs 

 
 
Date Time Venue Course  

Code 
Event 
Ref. 

21/03/2011 09:30 - 12:30  Norwich Professional Development Centre ESDD6 E 
     
 

Course Context/Audience: 
If you are an accredited or 'pre-assessed' Advanced Skills Teacher employed in an LA-funded post 
in Norfolk, this (free of charge) event is for you and forms part of your AST Professional 
Development programme.  This is a morning session, however, you are invited to stay for lunch and 
then meet with your Link Adviser in the afternoon, after lunch finishes at 1.30 p.m.� 
 
 

Objectives: 
The aims of these events are:- 
- to explore current priorities and developments about which ASTs need to be well-informed. 
- to enable ASTs to obtain, share and formulate ideas which will support them in their AST role and 
everyday practice. 
- to provide opportunities to network with other ASTs. 
 

The first focus of the day will be to discuss current models of deployment and to other more 
innovative ways in which ASTs could be used to support Norfolk schools. 
The second focus will be to explore what we mean by creativity in our respective subject areas and 
to share examples.  Please bring along ideas – if there is something you would specifically wish to 
share, please contact Adam Cooke at:- adam.cooke@norfolk.gov.uk in the first instance and after 
lunch, you may have the opportunity to meet with your LA link adviser. 
 

 
Course Leader/s: Adam Cooke and Micky Harcourt-Heath 
 

Phase:  All schools 
 

Fee:  Free to schools   Closing Date: 18/03/2011 
 
Car Sharing: Within the Council we are trying hard to reduce our Carbon footprint and save resources by encouraging 
delegates to car share wherever possible.  You may also wish to visit the liftshare website (www.liftshare.com) which is 
very useful for both routine and one off journeys. 
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